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Club Calendar
August is Membership and New
Club Development Month

8/31 No Meeting

9/14 Joi Sumpton,
Inventor/Entrepreneur

9/21 Mathilde Illum, GRSP
Student

9/28 Club Assembly

Our Rotary Family

BIRTHDAYS
8/2 George Stewart, Jr.
8/4 William Thiele
8/14 Cathie Brumfield
8/15 Jack Francisco
8/17 Charlie Augello
8/17 Anne Hayden
8/23 Andrew Kaiser
8/30 Bob Freeman

WEDDING
ANNIVERSARIES
8/2 William Grogan
8/3 Deb Cameron
8/9 Terry Nall
8/12 Marion Bunch
8/19 Mike Parks
8/29 Buzz Law
8/31 Rick Woods

Rotary Online
https://dunwoodyrotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/

ROTARY CLUB OF

SPEAKER THIS WEEK: Connie Sizemore

Connie Sizemore is a Clinical Pharmacy Practitioner with the Leukemia and The Blood
and Marrow Stem Cell Transplant Program at Northside Hosptial, Atlanta GA. She
received her Bachelor of Science (1993) and Doctor of Pharmacy (1997) degree from
the University of Tennessee and Mercer University at Atlanta, GA. She completed an
general clinical pharmacy residency at Piedmont Hospital/Mercer University, Atlanta
an remained at this institution for several years as a clinical pharmacy specialist prior
to  moving  to  Northside  Hospital.  Connie  has  been  very  involved  in  professional
organizations and activities throughout her career. She has presented at international
and national pharmacy meetings and has been a contributing author on numerous
publications in the field of stem cell  transplantation and oncology pharmacy. As a
member of the National Marrow Donor Program’s System Capacity Initiative Pharmacy
Working Group, she worked along with others to develop pharmacy specific FACT
standards and currently represents pharmacy on the FACT standard committee. Connie
is an advocate for involvement in multiple spectrums of clinical pharmacy.

CALL OUT FOR VOLUNTEERS

https://dunwoodyrotary.org/meeting/view?id=4543
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/meeting/view?id=4545
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/meeting/view?id=4545
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/meeting/view?id=4546
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/meeting/view?id=4546
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/meeting/view?id=4547
https://dunwoodyrotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/


DUNWOODY

Fridays, 7:15 am
Fleming's Steakhouse
4501 Olde Perimeter Way
Dunwoody, GA 30346

Sponsored by the Rotary Club of
Sandy Springs April 25, 1984
Active Membership: 90 

ROTARY CLUB OF
DUNWOODY

President Rick Woods

President-Elect Cathie
Brumfield

Treasurer Ron Barden
Secretary Ardy Bastien

Membership
Chair Bob Freeman

Foundation
Chair Bill Mulkey

Bulletin Editor Tania Lopez

We need volunteers for our BBQ festival. There are different areas on which you could
help:

·Crowd Control/help

·Water stand

·People’s Choice tickets sales

·People’s Choice, assisting teams to serve the public

·Raffle stand

·Setup

If you’re interested on helping, sign up online at
https://dunwoodybbqfestival.com/get-involved or contact Warren Turner or George
Stewart. Sign-up sheets will be available next meeting.

​Need a few good people...
We are setting up a system to accept debit/credit cards for attendees at the BBQ event
( less than 3 weeks away). We will be using Square to take debit cards, but need 2-3
volunteers to try out (vet) the procedures before giving them to all the BBQ volunteers.
being part of the Beta test would involve downloading the Square app to your cell
phone/tablet, and then running a few practice tests to determine the effectiveness of
the procedures we have developed. Will involve at most a half hour of testing and
giving feedback on the understandability of instructions and effectiveness of those
instructions.

If you are willing to do this the week of 08/27/18 thru 08/31/18, please send an email to
Rick Otness (otness_r@mindspring.com). My thanks in advance for stepping up to do
this task.

​Spruce up Squad Strikes Again

https://buckheadrotary.org/v2/club/61
https://buckheadrotary.org/v2/club/61
https://www.facebook.com/118471010686
https://twitter.com/DunwoodyRotary
https://instagram.com/rotary6900
https://dunwoodybbqfestival.com/get-involved


With just 4 people (Fred Bound, Rick Otness, Erich Schuetz, and Warren Turner) the
Spruce up Squad was busy beautifying "Bounds Garden" over the weekend. For those
newer members it is the traffic island closest to the Dunwoody Library. The Club has
been giving taht traffic island TLC (tender loving care) for well over fifteen years.

This time we cut down a small dying tree, which improved motorist visibility, and did
some through weeding. Our next session we will take down a larger tree and plant a
new tree. For that we will need a couple more willing hands. To be put on the spruce
up list of volunteers, please give Fred Bounds (fbounds@gsu.ed) your email and cell
phone number, and he will include you on the alerts for the Spruce up Squad.

Dunwoody High School

Last week our Club got a recognition from Dunwoody High School for our contribution
to their band which allowed them to buy their own trailer.

BBQ EVENT

FACEBOOK GUIDE FOR THE BBQ
Please, follow the instructions and share our FIRST DUNWOODY COMMUNITY

BBQ CONTEST AND FESTIVAL info through social media.

THE BBQ NEEDS YOU!



THANKS!







FROM THE DESK OF THE NEWSLETTER EDITOR



Send your Newsletter submission to:

rcdnewsletter@yahoo.com

Our Club's Weekly Newsletter typically consists of:

·Speaker bio

·New Member Name(s)

·Featured article(s) (regarding events, service projects, or on-going topics general club
administrative items, etc..).

·Foundation initiatives or other topics of interest to Members and with value for our
Club archives.

·Announcements (seeking volunteers, advertising service projects, etc.)

·For Your Calendar (Club and other activities we encourage members and/or their
spouses to attend, including Family of Rotary events

·Member News (birthdays, anniversaries, accomplishments, Caring Hands)

Please keep in mind key components to include with your submission:

·Title of your article

·Description of the activity

·Dates, Time, Location, deadline, etc... (especially for upcoming events)

·Key Points of Contact Information and/or a link to reference website for details

·Names and/or headcount of Rotarians (and others) participating,

·The reaction of those benefiting and the numbers of those benefiting.

·Picture(s)

Please also tell me the number of weeks would you like the article published.
Finally, the deadline for articles to run in the current week are Mondays by 5 p.m.

If you have any questions feel free to ask me!

mailto:rcdnewsletter@yahoo.com


Thank you!
Tania López

rotary_tls@outlook.com


